Lamont, Jennifer

From:

Lamont, Jennifer

Sent:

02 August 2013 08:32 'McKay, Evelyn'

To: Subject:

RE: Wallcharts

Evelyn, there has been another revision made to the wallchart – the last versions should be removed and replaced with the new one.

Reagrds,

Jennifer

From: McKay, Evelyn
Sent: 01 August 2013 16:32
To: Lamont, Jennifer
Subject: Wallcharts

Importance: High

Dear Jennifer

Back in April we received "200 copies of the revised wallchart for IV Fluid Use in Children". Yesterday we received 200 copies of the "further revised wallchart for IV Fluid Use in Children". Can you please advise if the charts received yesterday are an updated version of the previous charts received in April??

With thanks

Evelyn on behalf of Ms Brenda McConville

Evelyn McKay
Personal Assistant to
Ms Brenda McConville, Assistant Director
Paediatrics & Related Services
Children's Services Directorate
newood Offices
J1 Fry's Road
BALLYMENA
Co Antrim
BT43 7EN

E-mail Address:- evelyn.mckay

DHSSPS

1

342-035-001

strictly prohibited. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Northern Health and Social Care Trust.

Unless legally exempt, the content of this e-mail and any attachments or replies may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Whilst Northern Health and Social Care Trust has taken every reasonable precaution to protect against infection by computer viruses, we cannot accept liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of computer viruses. You should therefore carry out your own virus checks prior to opening any attachment contained within this e-mail. (NHSCT DM_01)
